
   Meet Our Church Staff:  

Rev. Mack McDowell, Senior Pastor 

jsmcdowell@umcsc.org 

Rev. Meegian Gossard, Assoc. Pastor 

magossard@umcsc.org 

Todd Handell, Youth Pastor 

todd@lexumcsc.com 

   Heather Connor, Children’s Pastor 

heather@lexumcsc.com 

Bonnie Pruitt, Director, Chancel Choir 

Bonniepruittlexumc@gmail.com  

Taylor Glomb, Organist 

trglomb@gmail.com  

Lessie Polk, Children/Youth Choir Director 

lespolk@aol.com  

Diane Crosby, CUMCA, Administrator 

dcrosby@lexumcsc.com  

Sunshine Tucker, Preschool Director 

sunshine@lexumcsc.com  

    
Watch livestreaming @ www.lexumcsc.com 

 

 

The flowers on the altar in the traditional service 

are given to the glory of God and in memory of 

my grandmother, Annie B. Smith, by Wanda 

Branch. 

 

Welcome New Members 

Last Sunday at the traditional service, we 

welcomed Jake & Missy Moore with children, 

Calahan & Jake who joined LUMC from St. 

Stephens Lutheran Church. We also welcomed 

John & Brenda Stevens who joined LUMC from 

Faith Lutheran Church in W. Columbia. Please 

join us in giving them a warm LUMC welcome! 

 

December Worship Schedule 

During the month of December, we will offer 

one worship service at 10am so that we can 

worship together during the season of Advent. 

Sunday school classes will meet at 9am if they 

wish. Tuesday Night Service will take place for 

the first 3 Tuesdays. 

Dec. 1: 10am Combined Worship Service in the 

sanctuary. 

Dec. 3: 6:30pm Tuesday Service Worship in the 

sanctuary. 

Dec. 7: 3pm Blue Christmas Service in the 

sanctuary. 

Dec. 8: 10am Combined Worship/Children’s 

Pageant in the sanctuary. 

Dec. 10: 6:30pm Tuesday Worship Service in 

the sanctuary. 

Dec. 15: 10am Combined Worship/Cantata in 

the sanctuary. 

Dec. 17: 6:30pm Tuesday Worship Service in 

the sanctuary. 

Dec. 21: 5-7pm Churchwide Spiral Walk in 

Wesley Hall. 

Dec. 22: 10am Combined Worship in the 

sanctuary, 6:30pm Moravian Love Feast 

Dec. 24: 4:30pm Christmas Eve Service (family 

oriented) in the sanctuary. 

               7pm Christmas Eve Service (with 

nursery) in the sanctuary. 

Dec. 29: 10am Combined Worship Service in the 

sanctuary.  

 

Epworth Children’s Home 

Angel Wish Mission 

To sign up for a "wish" please email Lori Torbett 

at ldtorbett@gmail.com or text/call her at 803-

629-7126. You can donate to the church and we 

will shop for you! Please label your donation to 

"Epworth" or "Angel Wish". Please do NOT 

wrap your item and turn it into the church no 

later than December 8th. Thank you for your 

continued generosity and providing the kids at 

Epworth with a wonderful Christmas!  Thank 

you and let me know if you have any questions!! 

:) Lori Torbett  

 

Prime Timers Christmas 

Luncheon 

The Prime Timers invite you to their annual 

Christmas Luncheon at the Lexington Country 

Club on Tuesday, Dec. 3 at 11:00am. Lunch is 

$19 and is due to Linda Gladden when you place 

your order. Choices for lunch are Club Sandwich 

plate, Chicken Salad plate, or Roast Beef plate. 

Contact Linda Gladden to make your 

reservation-803-359-6263. 

 

Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Start your day off right and join the men of the 

church each Wednesday morning from 6:30am-

7:30am in Asbury Hall for a time of prayer while 

enjoying a continental style breakfast. Contact 

Tim Chandler with any questions-803-360-

6226. Men WILL NOT MEET on Nov. 27. 

 

Prison Fellowship Angel Tree 

The Angel Tree and the Angels are up in the 

Connector room between Wesley Hall and 

Asbury Hall.  Please select an angel or two from 

the tree, write your name next to the tag #, and 

then write the child’s name in the notebook on 

the end table next to the tree.  Please return your 

wrapped gift with its angel tag no later than 

Sunday, Dec. 8 to the church office.   Thank you 

so much for participating in this ministry! 

 

Blessing Box  

High-need items: instant oatmeal, canned tuna or 

chicken, snack items, fruit cups, toothpaste, 

toothbrushes, period care items, cooking oil 

[small bottles], basic seasonings, and pet food. 

Contact Heather Connor for any questions or to 

volunteer to check our cooler on a Saturday. 

These kids are on a roll caring for our 

community and sharing the love and compassion 

of Jesus...won't you join them?  

 

 

 

 

 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

Monday, Dec. 2 from 1-6pm in Asbury Hall. The 

time has changed due to staffing issues. Please 

give blood! Donors can sign up online 

at www.redcrossblood.org with Sponsor Code 

“lexingtonumc,” 

 

Sunday Evening Programming 

Join us, THIS Sunday, Nov. 24th: Gallons of 

Gratitude Children 4K through 5th grade are 

invited to join us 5-6:30 pm, drop off on the 

preschool playground, and pick up in the purple 

awning room in the children's hall.  Safe 

sanctuary grownups, we need you! Children's 

ministry needs 2 grownups for our Sunday 

nights, Please reach out to Heather Connor if you 

have questions or use the QR code below! 
 

Christmas Pageant Practice 

Christmas program practice is in the swing but 

it's not too late to participate! Join us this Sunday 

in the sanctuary at 10 am as we learn this year's 

program. NOTE: The drop-off (10 am) and pick-

up location (10:45 am) is the sanctuary.  
 

We need your drink tabs! 

Children's ministry is joining the Sheperd's 

Center to collect drink tabs for Ronald 

McDonald House. Children are invited to bring 

their tabs on Sunday evenings to programming. 

Congregation members are invited to join our 

efforts and are welcome to drop off drink tabs in 

the box outside of Heather's office.  
 

We Need YOU! 

                           
        Acolyte Signups        Sunday Evenings          Sunday School 

 
 

 

 

www.lexumcsc.com  
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